
Kenai Peninsula Borough 
Purchasing and Contracting 

MEMORANDUM 
TO: Peter Ribbens, Assembly President 

Members, KPB Assembly

THRU: Peter A. Micciche, Mayor 
Brandi Harbaugh, Finance Director 

FROM: John Hedges, Purchasing and Contractor Director 

DATE: January 9, 2025 

RE: Ordinance 2024-19-____, Appropriating Funds for the Design of Repairs to the 
Kenai Central High School Vocational Education Facility (Mayor)  

On March 18, 2022, the Kenai Central High School Vocational Education Facility experienced a 
structural failure to several roof trusses. In response to that failure, a temporary repair was installed 
while insurance and engineering evaluation processes addressed the best possible path forward. 
The cost of the design services is estimated at a not to exceed amount of $180,000.  

Upon completion of the construction document phase of the design services, an additional 
appropriation will be required to fund construction repairs.  

The existing facility is critical to the vocational educational program at Kenai Central High School 
and it is in the best interest of the KPB and KPBSD to complete these repairs in the construction 
season of 2025.  

This ordinance appropriates funds from the General 
Fund for design of the Kenai Central High School 
Vocational Education Facility Roof Repair. 

Your consideration is appreciated.       

FINANCE DEPARTMENT 
FUNDS/ACCOUNT VERIFIED 

Account:    100.27900______ 

Amount:   $180,000 

By:  ___________    Date: ____________________ 
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